Special Meeting

September 3, 2010

The special meeting of the Glen Ullin City Council was called to order by Mayor DelaBarre at 7:45AM in the Council Chambers with the following Council Members present: Glen Clark, Doug Martwick, Randy Martwick and Brian Schneider.  Absent:  Anton Glasser & Charles Hall.  Also present was V Horst.
Purpose:   Transfer of Liquor License & Thomas Benefit
A motion was made by Schneider, seconded by Clark to approve the applications for special permits for liquor license to transfer to the City Auditorium for the Broken Spoke Café & Saloon on September 4, September 24 & October 2, 2010 contingent upon receipt   of his dram shop liquor liability policy.  Motion carried unanimously.  

A motion was made by Clark, seconded by R Martwick to approve a gambling permit for the Bev Thomas Benefit Fund if we can legally give them a permit.  Motion carried unanimously.  
A motion was made by D Martwick, seconded by R Martwick to give the Thomas Benefit a 50% discount on using the Blue Room for the Benefit.  Motion carried unanimously.  

A motion was made by Schneider, seconded by D Martwick to adjourn the meeting.  
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